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I oppose SB 788 to allow weddings and events on Exclusive Farm Use land.  I sent a 

letter to Senator Nash.  (I could not attach my letter here as a PDF so please 

reference Mr. Nash.  My daughters inherited my parents Century Farm in Union 

County and I manage it for them.  I cannot tell you how Agritourism, Guest Ranches, 

Events, and STRs have negatively affected EFU property for farmers. The impact is 

immense.  Why even have EFU property if everything is allowed on them?  Stick up 

for Oregon Laws; there is a reason they were initiated in the first place.   


